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Fixtures  

3 May: Boys’ Cricket - HOME v Christs 

3 May: Girls’ Rounders - AWAY v Hampton Academy 

6 May: Boys’ Rugby League Tournament at Twickenham RFC 

 

 
 

 

Headteacher’s 

Update 

Forthcoming Events 

2 May: May Day Holiday - School Closed 

19 May: Grass Track Cycling session in Bushy Park 

26th May: Turing House Friends Quiz Night, at school, 7.30pm 
for an 8pm start 

 

 
 

Witches – the DVD 

Mr Kenyon has put together a DVD of the performance. 

Copies will cost £5 with all proceeds going to Turing 

House Friends to support the school. A preview of some 

of the scenes is on our website. If you would like to 

purchase copies please order them online here:  

turinghouseschool.parentseveningsystem.co.uk 

We’ll keep orders open until Monday morning. If you 

have already ordered on the website please send in 

your payments to the school office in a clearly marked 

envelope. Cheques should be payable to Turing House 

Friends. 

Turing House Friends Quiz & Curry Event 

Q1. What is the name of London's largest underground 
river? 
Q2. Which famous group performed the first ever song 
on Top of The Pops in 1964? 
Q3. What is the maximum number of horses allowed to 
run in the Grand National? 

Come and test your general knowledge at the very first 
Turing House School Quiz. Tickets cost £10 and include 
the quiz and a curry. There will be a bar with beer, 
wine and bubbly. 

A booking form will be sent out via email during the 

next few days. Please look out for it. Payment will be by 

cash or cheque. So now start setting up your teams and 

brush up on your general knowledge! 

Thursday 26th May, from 7.30pm at school.  

Maths Challenge 

On Thursday students took part in the Junior Maths 

Challenge. Results will be with us within a month. For 

your interest, have a go at the following question.  

 

 

Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers 

This is the final week that Sainsbury’s will be issuing 

Active Kids vouchers – 3rd May will be the last day they 

will be handed out. So far we have collected 1195 

vouchers. So if you’re shopping in Sainsbury’s this 

weekend, please do ask for vouchers and bring them 

into school. Every voucher makes a difference to the 

amount of school sports equipment we can receive. 
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Easyfundraising for Turing House Friends 

 

Do you shop online? Shop via easyfundraising.org.uk 

and raise a free donation for Turing House Friends every 

time you shop. Whenever you buy anything online - 

from your weekly shop to your annual holiday, you 

could be raising a free donation for Turing House 

Friends and thereby contribute to school funds with 

minimal effort and no hidden catches. Every penny 

makes a difference. Every time you shop online, go to 

easyfundraising first, pick the retailer you want and 

start shopping. After you’ve checked out, that retailer 

will make a donation to your good cause for no extra 

cost whatsoever. 

There are nearly 3,000 retailers on board ready to make 

a donation, including Amazon, John Lewis, Aviva, 

thetrainline, Sainsbury's and many large travel 

companies. 

 

 

It's really simple, all you have to do is: 

1. Join: visit the website and sign up for free 

2. Shop: Turing House Friends will be really grateful for 

your donations. Thank you for your support. 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/turinghousefriends/ 

Sport Relief 

The total amount raised was £1140.21, which was 

tremendous. Thank you very much to everyone who 

took part or contributed to the fund raising. 

Mensa Puzzle 

Rearrange the letters of ‘SNAKE LENGTH SCHEMES’ to 

give two UK towns. What are they? 

Last week’s answer: 105.  The numbers increase by 23, 

21, 19, 17, 15 and 13.  

 

https://www.turinghouseschool.org.uk/
mailto:info@turinghouseschool.org.uk
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/turinghousefriends/
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/turinghousefriends/
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/turinghousefriends/


Headteacher’s Update Turing House School 29th April 2016 

turinghouseschool.org.uk Turing House School info@turinghouseschool.org.uk 

Cycling Competition 

Please note the change of date for this competition; it 

will now be held on 9th June at Waldegrave School. 

 

You must let Mr O’Sullivan know if you are interested in 

taking part in the free training session on the 19th May; 

the team will be picked from this group. 

National Geographic 

Our thanks go out to Mr and Mrs Newman who have 

kindly donated a subscription to National Geographic. It 

is great to see the development of this kind of literature 

which will sit nicely next to our ‘This Week’ subscription 

donated by Ms Ruppert.  

 

Feedback 

We received some lovely feedback from a member of 

the public regarding our students recently. 

“A local resident who knows Turing House mentioned an 

experience she had this morning on the bus.  She was 

travelling on the 281 and there were a group of Turing 

House students present.  The traffic was heavy and they 

asked the driver if he would be able to open the doors 

before the official stop; he did.  She said she would have 

been surprised if just one of the boys had thanked the 

driver but was astonished that every one of them did.” 

Well done Turing House students! 

Warhammer 

Sixteen students stayed on Thursday afternoon for a 

combination of gaming and painting. Many thanks to 

Mikey, Louis and Ben for getting things off the ground.  

 

 

Punctuality Update 

We are pleased to say that having recently analysed 

students’ punctuality the vast majority are here on 

time and in-fact many get here at silly o’clock for Table 

Tennis, fitness club and even Warhammer painting. 

A few students however have formed a habit of 

arriving just on time or a little late. We are following 

this up with them and you may well find an occasional 

text from us to alert you to this having happened. We 

are very grateful for your ongoing support. 
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Ellery Hall Open Day 

On Thursday last week, we were honoured to provide 

the musical entertainment at Elleray Hall’s annual Open 

Day event. Our choir have been loving visiting and 

singing at Elleray Hall every Tuesday since before 

Christmas, so it was an exciting opportunity for us to 

share more of the musical talent of the students with its 

members. 

 

The concert was very much Beatles-based, with the 

Turing House Band opening with ‘Can’t Buy Me Love’ 

and ‘Yellow Submarine’, which the audience joined in 

singing with gusto! 

 

We also had a number of beautiful solo performances 

from Phoebe, Sam, Lilly, Eita and Joe, as well as a 

quartet who sang ‘I Dreamed a Dream’ from the much-

loved musical, Les Miserables. Emma also performed a 

gorgeous solo dance number that she had 

choreographed herself. With the Turing House dancers 

performing impressively and another short set from the 

Turing House Band, it was an hour’s worth of high 

quality entertainment, enjoyed by everyone – including 

the Mayor! 

It was the hour afterwards that was perhaps more 

important, though. Following the concert, our students 

helped to serve tea and refreshments to the members, 

as well as simply sitting and chatting with them, 

strengthening the friendships and bonds that have 

already started to form over the Tuesdays we have been 

visiting. It was an absolutely lovely afternoon! Thank 

you Elleray Hall for inviting us to perform and 

continuing to make us feel so welcome each week; 

thank you also to all the parents and relatives who came 

to support the event. 

 

 

Healthy Tip of the Week – A new feature! 

Drink 8 glasses of water a day (1.5-2 litres) to keep you 

hydrated! 
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